
Duluth & Winnipeg Road October 25 ,  1897 

H,W.Cannon to James J, Hill. 

Re "funds to pay for the line formerly 
known as the Duluth & Binnipeg and to build 
a line from Superior to a junction with the 
Duluth & Winnipeg at Cloquet." 

Will confer with Schiff , but "just at 
present Mr. Schiff is very much engaged with 
Union Pacific affairs ." 
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